Smith, George

From: Brent C Steele <brentc.steele@cemex.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2018 11:59 AM

To: SWD_Waste

Subject: CEMEX - Tire fluff fire 24-hr notification

Good morning,

Around 12:30 yesterday (February 19), a fire broke out in a tire fluff trailer in the alternative fuels loading area prior to
unloading the trailer. The cause of the fire is still under investigation, so a method to prevent reoccurrence has not yet
been determined. The fire damaged the trailer the material was housed in, as well as the cover installed to shelter the
trailers. Repairs are expected to be completed within two months. Further details regarding the cause and method to

prevent reoccurrence will be submitted in the 7-day follow up notification.

Thanks,
Brent Steele
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Brent Steele

Environmental Manager — Brooksville South - United States of America
Office: (352) 799-7881 ext.109 Fax: (352) 799-6088 Mobile: (352) 514-3683
Address: 10311 Cement Plant Road, Brooksville, FL 34601

e-Mail: brentc.steele@cemex.com

WWW.cemexusa.com

CONFIDENTIALITY: The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information.
It is intended only for the use of the person(s) named above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby
notified that any review, dissemination, distribution or duplication of this communication, and the information
contained in it, is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and immediately
destroy all copies of the original message.



